
Hi Washington School Families, 
Below is registration information that I need you to know! I hope you all are having a wonderful 
start to 2021. 
 
2021-2022 Registration Information  
Returning Students Online registration for the 2021- 2022 school year is open. Students currently in 
kindergarten through 5th grade. This registration is conducted through Skyward Family Access. 
Non-Returning Students If you will not be returning to the School District of Marshfield in 
September, please notify us of that as soon as you know.  
To access registration, go to the district website, www.marshfieldschools.org, click on Families, and 
then the Skyward icon. A family access login and password are needed. If you do not have your 
login and password, you can go to the elementary school your child(ren) attends to get one. 
Identification will be needed to receive this information. For more registration information and 
direction for completion, please see the district website under Schools/Registration/Current 
Student Elementary Registration.  
 
Current Grade 6 Students  
You will be notified via letter by the middle school on registration procedures. 
 
Intra-District Transfer Requests  
These are for families who have moved within the School District of Marshfield and want to request 
a school other than their area school. This request is done through the online registration process.  
 
Kindergarten Registration  
This is for children who will be five on or before September 1. Registration will be the week of 
February 1-12, 2021. Registration forms are available on our website at 
www.marshfieldschools.org.  
 
4K Registration 
This is for children who will be four on or before September 1.  Registration will be available for 
parents January 18th – 29th.  Registration forms are available on our website at 
www.marshfieldschools.org. 
 
Additionally, a PBIS Pamphlet was sent home with your student's report card.  We thought it 
would be a great time of the school year to review and share our school expectations.   
Also, Please SEND CLOTHING FOR OUTDOOR RECESS EVERY DAY EVEN IF YOU THINK IT MIGHT BE 
INDOOR RECESS. 
All students will go outside for recess if the wind-chill is above 0 degrees. Playing outside in the 
winter can be a lot of fun if you are dry and dressed appropriately!  
 
Important dates for February! 2/8 Reinforcement students learn from home, 2/15 No School for 
Students or Staff, 2/26 Reinforcement students learn from home. 
 
 
Thank you so much for your help, 
Ms. Southworth 



 
January, 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

In preparation for student placements for 2021-22, please review your family information in 

Skyward Family Access, Request Changes. Once logged in, click on Student Info, click on 

Request Changes for the student on the right side of the screen. View each area to verify or 

update. Be sure to click Save at the bottom of each screen that you would like to submit 

changes for. District staff will process your request. Please do not request address changes 

prior to your actual move. If your military status has changed, please make those changes 

under Request Changes, Student Information. 

 

If you will not be returning to the School District of Marshfield in September, please notify 

us of the city, state, and school where you will be moving through the Family Access 

Contact Us tab in the upper right corner or through your school office as soon as you know. 

 

If you have moved during the school year or will be moving before the start of the new 

school year and want your child to remain at the school they are currently attending OR if 

you are requesting your student attend a school other than their neighborhood school for the 

upcoming school year, please complete the Intradistrict Student Transfer Request found on 

Family Access under Online Forms. Students approved in prior years do not need to reapply 

unless there has been a neighborhood school change. 

 

Students currently in 4K will be placed at their neighborhood school. Your child’s open 

house information and teacher placement will be available on Family Access in mid-August. 

 

Current 6th grade students will receive further information from the Marshfield Middle 

School.   

 

Use Contact Us at the top right of the Family Access Home screen to send us any questions 

you may have. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

         
Dr. Ryan Christianson 

Superintendent of Schools 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



January, 2021 
 
 

 

Dear Parents or Guardians of Kindergarten Age Children: 

 

It is time for kindergarten registration. The School District of Marshfield offers full day, every 

day, kindergarten in all five elementary schools to children who will be five years old on or 

before September 1. The kindergarten program is designed to provide your child with an 

opportunity to learn and practice the essential social, emotional problem-solving, and study 

skills that he or she will use throughout life. It will also develop self-esteem, teach cooperation, 

and expand your child’s ability to learn about the world and the community. Literacy and 

mathematics standards are embedded into daily routine preparing students for the next level of 

education. 

 

Kindergarten registration is available online February 1-12 at www.marshfieldschools.org 

under Schools/Registration/New Student Registration Information.  

 

   All registrations should be completed online by Friday, February 12, 2021.  

   

If you are not able to attach your child’s birth or baptismal certificate, please bring it in for age 

verification to Grant, Lincoln, and Washington school office 7:15 a.m. – 3:45 p.m., Madison 

and Nasonville school office 7:00 a.m. – 3:30 p.m., or at the Board of Education Office 7:30 

a.m. – 4:30 p.m. after you have submitted online registration. 

 

Though we realize parents prefer neighborhood schools, there are some situations where 

assignment may occur at another school to achieve equitable class size. Registering by the 

deadline will give your student a better chance of attending their neighborhood school. A late 

registration will decrease chances of assignment in the neighborhood school. Your child’s open 

house information and teacher placement will be available in Skyward Family Access in mid-

August. 

 

We look forward to providing a great education for your child! 

 

 

 

 
Jeff Damrau, Principal 

Jill Banser, Asst Principal 

Grant Elementary (715) 384-4747 

Brooke Bargender, Principal 

Lincoln Elementary 

(715) 387-1296 

Tiffany Scheer, Principal 

Madison Elementary 

(715) 384-8181 

Charmaine Ulrich, Principal 

Nasonville Elementary 

(715) 383-1312 

Jenna Southworth, Principal 

Washington Elementary 

(715) 387-1238 

 
 
 
 
 

http://www.marshfieldschools.org/


HEALTH SERVICES 
School District of Marshfield 

1010 East Fourth Street 
Marshfield, Wisconsin  54449 

 
 JUDY AKIN, RN, MS 
 TAMMY VOSS, RN, BS 
 District Nurses 
 425 West Upham Street 
 Marshfield, WI  54449 
 715-384-4747, ext. 2109 

 

EMOTIONAL WELL-BEING FOR KIDS 

There are plenty of ways to help your child build their emotional health and well-being.  Some of 

them are easier than you think & the entire family can benefit from them! 

 

* Establish a daily routine.  Kids find comfort in structure.   

*Make time for listening – talk to children about their experiences and challenges.  

* Give the gift of responsibility – give kids important jobs they can do at home, at school, and in 

the community.  

* Create family traditions – like family meals, and seasonal and holiday activities.  

* Encourage responsible use of technology – talk about social media and technology, and create 

phone-free and other tech-free zones.  

* Make time to play and create – support unstructured playtime.   

* Encourage learning – help them find out who they are and what they enjoy. Explore interests 

and cultures, take a new class, read a book for fun.  

* Support exercise and nutrition – encourage them to move every day and eat nourishing food.  

* Help them enjoy nature – go for a walk together, watch the sunset, gaze at the stars, listen to 

the birds.  

* Create healthy sleep routines-set an established bedtime & eliminate electronics one hour 

before bed.   

 

Parents should not neglect their own wellness.  The entire family benefits when 

parents prioritize their well-being. Here are five tips that can help: 

1. Make time for yourself 

2. Prioritize healthy choices 

3. Be realistic 

4. Set boundaries 

5. Reconnect with things you enjoy 
 

 

  
 



 


